
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD FEBRUARY 3, 2015 
   

 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, 
February 3, 2015, at 6:00 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support 
Center.  The purpose of this meeting was for an Inservice/Refresher Course Regarding 
Act 10 and Meeting the Requirements of the Law with a Newly Certified Union. 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:01 P.M. with the following members present: 

Mr. Flood, Mrs. Snyder, Mr. Wade, and Mrs. Coleman. Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis was also 
present.  Mr. Kunich, Ms. Stevens, and Mr. Bryan were excused.  

 
Mrs. Coleman, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a 

special meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1.  
Notice of this special meeting was given to the public by forwarding a copy of the notice 
to all requesting radio stations and newspapers. 
 
 Attorney Joel Aziere from Buelow, Vetter, Buikema, Olson, & Vliet, LLC presented 
and discussed the following topics pertaining to Act 10:  the components of Act 10 that 
were subject to challenge, the upholding of Act 10 by the Wisconsin Supreme Court in 
its entirety, the basic constitutional rights of employees recognized by the Wisconsin 
Supreme Court, the basic rights of employees under the Municipal Employment 
Relations Act and related statutes in Wisconsin, the basic requirements of Act 10, 
employee discipline and performance evaluations without a union contract, and samples 
of a collective bargaining agreement, a grievance procedure, and a teacher contract. 
 
 There were no questions from Board members.  
 
 There were no views or comments from the public. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 P.M. 
 

               Stacy Schroeder Busby 
               School Board Secretary 

 
 
 


